

Общественное объединение Белорусская лига Таэквондо

Public association Belarusian Taekwon-Do League

Prilykskaya Str.50 Minsk, Belarus, 220089 Tel/fax:375-175122912 e-mail: bltkd@bk.ru

LETTER OF INVITATION

(21st March 2018)

Dear Prof. Mst. Ri Yong Son, President of ITF Dear Grand Masters and Masters Dear all ITF NGBs Presidents Dear all ITF Taekwon-Do practitioners Dear brothers and sisters

It is a great honor and a great privilege for us to host the Junior & Veteran ITF Taekwon-Do World Championships in Minsk.

Minsk, the capital city of the Republic of Belarus, is the city with a long and rich history and culture.

We are looking forward to see you all in the 13th Junior and the 8th Veteran ITF Taekwon-Do World Championships from the 19th to the 27th of August 2018.

The event is supported by the Minsk City's Executive Committee and Ministry of Sports and Tourism of the Republic of Belarus.

Enjoy the World Championships 2018 as well as our country's hospitality!

We will do our best to provide all competitors, umpires, coaches and spectators a high level and unforgettable stay in Minsk.

Yours in Taekwon-Do.

Mr. Viachaslau Berzhets,

Chairman of Belarusian Taekwon-Do League